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August 28, 2020 

 

Good afternoon, IB families 

 

First, I would like to say thank you for your support and patience as we are finishing this first week of the new school 

year. 

 

MyPCS student will be able to stop by campus for textbook after school next week, Monday through Thursday from 2:30 

until 4:00. The textbook pickup will be accessible on the east side of campus using 25th St. N. The schedule is as follows: 

 

9th grade students checking out their textbooks on Monday 8/31 

10th grade students on Tuesday 9/1 

11th grade students on Wednesday 9/2 

12th grade students on Thursday 9/3 

 

 

We will be finishing any remaining schedule changes for students on Monday and will take effect on Tuesday to align 

with our rotation schedule so any loss of instructional time in a class will be eliminated or minimized for affected 

students. If a MyPCS student has a schedule change but does not see their course in Canvas to join the class, please have 

that student email Ms. Derrickson and myself and we will send a message to that student with the meeting link for that 

course so they can join their class while Canvas updates the class list. 

 

Finally, the Senior Meeting presentation, resources and documents will be made available on Monday, August 31. 

Everything will be posted on Managebac for students to quickly reference, but will also be available on the “IB Guidance” 

page on the IB website. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend and take care, 

 

Anthony Bryant 
Assistant Principal 
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